



Spano Insists on Fiscal Responsibility

Washington, July 25, 2019 Tags: Congress, Economy

WASHINGTON, D.C. -Representative Ross Spano (FL-15) issued the following statement after voting no on the Budget Act of 2019:

As I have crossed the district, my constituents routinely voice concern about our escalating national debt and why Congress does not make the hard choices necessary to deal with the problem. Hardworking American families are forced to balance their checkbook every month, and they wonder why Washington doesn't have to do the same. I share these concerns, and this is why I voted against the Budget Act of 2019. The bill suspends the debt limit and increases our spending for the next two years by over \$300 billion above the 2011 budget caps that were put in place to control spending. I pledge to work with my colleagues on solutions to get us back on the path toward fiscal responsibility.

###

STAY CONNECTED

Use the form below to sign up for my newsletter and get the latest news and updates directly to your inbox.

Enter Email Address

SIGN UP



OFFICE LOCATIONS

WASHINGTON, DC OFFICE

224 Cannon HOB Washington, DC 20515 Phone: (202) 225-1252 Fax: (202) 226-0585

LAKELAND OFFICE

124 S. Florida Avenue Ste-304 Lakeland, FL 33801 Phone: (863) 644-8215 Fax: (863) 603-0749

BRANDON OFFICE

10101 Bloomingdale Ave Riverview, FL 33578 Phone: (813) 393-5080 Fax: (863) 603-0749

Home About Services Issues Media Contact Coronavirus



